
 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

English 
We will be reading different stories and 
poems. We will continue using punctuation in 
our sentences. It is important the children are 
able to form their letters correctly and write a 
complete sentence and then check that this 
makes sense. We will be using a wide range of 
vocabulary in our work. 
 
 

  

Mathematics 
In maths the children will be doing lots of 
work with number and measures. They will 
begin to use their knowledge addition, 
subtraction, multiplication and division to 
solve word problems. We will learn about 
measurement including length, height, time 
and money. They will continue to learn by 
heart times tables facts and some division 
facts. 

Geography 

In Geography we will be learning about animals 
and their habitats and where in the world our 
favourite animals live. They will learn the names 
of the continents of the world and examples of 
animals that live there. They will also learn the 
names of the oceans of the world. 

Art / Design & Technology / Computing 
In Computing the children will learn about 
simple coding and how to create instruction to 
predict what might happen. They will control an 
object and run a simple program that they have 
written. In Design and Technology, they will be 
evaluating different vegetable salads and then 
designing their own to make and eat. After they 
will then evaluate their product. 
 

Dear Parents ,and Carers, 

Here is your curriculum newsletter for this half 
term.  This newsletter will give you an idea of 
all of the different things that we will be doing. 
A few reminders: 
• Please ensure children bring their reading 

books to school every day. 
• Please read with your child daily as this 

helps them with practising blending and 
segmenting for reading.  

• Children will be getting spellings every 
week. Please help your child to learn these 
as we will be having a test every Thursday 
and this will support them in developing 
their writing. 

• P.E. will remain on a Tuesday this half 
term.  Please make sure your child has a 
full P.E. kit that includes pumps. 

• In maths it is important that the children 
continue to learn basic number skills. If 
you could continue to practise counting 
forwards, backwards to 100, number 
bonds to 20 and the 2, 5 and 10 times 
table, this will really help your child to 
progress. 

• The knowledge organisers sent home with 
this letter are to allow the children to learn 
facts at home alongside what they learn in 
school. These can be referred back to 
throughout the half term. 

Thank you for your continuued support, 

Mrs Ward Mrs Mines and Mrs Strudwick 

Science 
This term the children will be learning about 
the changes from spring to summer and the 
basic structure of plants. They will grow 
plants and watch their growth over time and 
make observations. 

RHE 
In RHE the children will be learning about kindness,  
caring and families as well as sharing. 

Physical Education 
This half term the children will be doing a unit of 
work on dance based around animals. They will 
create different animal shapes and a simple 
sequence of movements. 

Religious Education 
In R.E, the children this term will be learning 
about what the Five Pillars of Islam and what 
it means to be a Muslim. 
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